
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY AND AIR FORCE 
   MISSISSIPPI NATIONAL GUARD 
, 154TH RTI                                                       Medical Battalion Training Site, 154th RTI 
 BLDG 1450 14TH ST 

CAMP SHELBY, MS 39407-5500 
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MEMORANDUM FOR: 68W Comprehensive Medical Training (CMT) 
 
SUBJECT:  Welcome Letter 
 
 
1. Congratulations on your selection to attend the 68W CMT course. The staff here at Medical 
Battalion Training Site (MBTS) will do everything possible to assure your success in the course.  
You will report NLT 1530 on your report date.  If you are on a profile you must bring a copy with 
you for in-processing. Report to MBTS, Building 1450, Camp Shelby, MS 39407.  In-processing 
can be done in civilian clothes.   Duty uniform will be OCPs for the entire course. Government 
quarters and meals are provided.  
 
2. MBTS is affiliated with the U.S. Army Medical Center and School, and the National Registry 
of EMT’s.  MBTS conducts the 68W CMT course in accordance with TC 8-800 and the National 
Registry of Emergency Medical Technicians. 
 
3. Students are required to be holding the 68W MOS in order to attend this course.  Please 
check with your unit to ensure you are in MODS prior to arrival.  
 
4. Students are to bring their body armor/LCE, gloves, eye protection, Kevlar/ACH, knee 
and elbow pads. This equipment will be required throughout the course in order to meet the 
graduation requirements.  
 
5. Students that are required to fly, will fly into Gulfport/Biloxi Regional Airport on the report 
date. You must contact us at least 72 hours in advance to ensure that transportation will 
be available for you, if needed. Itineraries must be e-mailed to the e-mail address listed 
below. Students will not be released until the course end date. Do not schedule any return 
flights prior to 1000 on Sunday .  Rental cars for those students flying are highly recommended 
because transportation on post is very limited. You must notify your unit of the 
arrival/departure dates and times prior to you attending the course. Ensure that your 
orders and itinerary are in compliance with this letter.       
 
6. If you need any assistance do not hesitate to call SFC Melissa A. Evans 601-558-2969, DSN 
286-2969, or e-mail her at Melissa.a.evans32.mil@army.mil. 
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             TERRANCE T. ILION 
             MSG, MSARNG 
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